From: lan Berry

Sent: 03 August 2020 22:48

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: Plan 2020/0568 Goldsworth Road

Dear Sirs,

I wish to object to the current planning application on the following grounds:

- 1. 41 storeys would be much too high, and a significant blot on the landscape the so-called flagship/landmark development being built in Victoria Way is about 10 storeys lower. In my view 20 storeys should be enough for this proposal.
- 2. There are not enough affordable flats in the proposal.
- 3. It would be unrealistic not to provide several hundred car parking spaces for the proposed flats. Even if flat owners do not own a car, their visitors will probably need somewhere nearby to park.

Yours faithfully,

Ian Berry

16 Wheatsheaf Close

Woking GU21 4BP